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Well Savory Families, we find ourselves with only a few more weeks left of the school year. Summer is almost here!
We rounded up our fundraising efforts with a fabulous Fun Fair at the end of May. From the kids rushing around at all the games to the brave contestants of the pie eating contest, and everything in between, we hope you had as much fun as we did and we thank you for helping make this year's fair a success. To all the volunteers, thank you! This is the biggest event that we do and it relies squarely on parent participation to pull it off. This event would not take place without your help, and we appreciate the time you gave.
We hit and surpassed many targets and goals this year and were able to purchase some amazing things for our school because of it. On that list: an ELMO visual, Bluetooth keyboards, folding tables, emergency supplies, grade 5 grad hoodies, an iPad for the music room, the choral risers, a washer and dryer, jerseys complete with our new logo and numbers, as well as contributing to learning support, fine arts and classroom support including bussing, and hosting such days as the Thanksgiving Get Together, the Holiday Pancake Breakfast, lunch and the refreshment station for Fun Day, lunch for the entire school staff and the Grade 5 Grad Party. It’s important to let you know that you were a part of making this happen, we are altogether a part of the PAC!
Elections were held in May for the upcoming school year. Here is your PAC Executive for 2019/2020:
President: Robyn Little
Vice President: Tona Dutkewich 
Secretary: Francoise Robinson 
Treasurer: Tanya Gesslein 
Hot Lunch Coordinator: Leanne Watkin
Fundraising Coordinator: Cindy Wilson
SPEAC Rep: Christine Lovelace
Members at Large: Kelly Easton, Cheryl Cadieux and Katie Honkanen  
Spread the word!!! Vendors wanted for the 2019 Craft Fair to be held on Saturday, November 9th. If you, or someone you know, want to book a table, please contact us at savoryfundraising@gmail.com and we will get you set up!
Small change to our crowdblink online ordering. The new set up will require a one time login to create an account. It’ll be quick and easy and can be done at the time of your first hot lunch order next year. Information on the Crowdblink App will be coming in September too, so stay tuned! 
The planning never ends! Although there will be a few changes to some of the special traditions Savory is known for, we will try to accommodate new rules set by the district and make the best of them. We already have some dates set and on the go for fundraising next year. Think dances, movie nights and new hot lunch menu items! We will hold a bottle drive early next year, September 14th, so if you have the chance to set some aside and hold them for us this summer, please don’t hesitate to do so! 
As always, you can stay up to date with what is happening by joining our Facebook page Savory Elementary PAC or reach us at savoryfundraising@gmail.com 
Final upcoming dates of the year:
Wednesday, June 19th: Beach Day at Aylard Farm
Friday, June 21st: Fun Day
Thursday, June 27th: Year End Assembly at 9am and the Grade 5 Grad Lunch 
Thank you again for all of your contributions and help throughout the school year! There will be plenty of fun opportunities to join in with when we get back to it, the continued support of your school is well received. We hope you have a fantastic break and look forward to seeing everyone next year! SUMMER, here we come!!! 



